
 
 

BUNBURY CATHEDRAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL  
 

                                        
 

ABN 36  007  093  540  

PO BOX 1198 BUNBURY WA 6231   TELEPHONE (08)  9722  6000  

Web:   www.bcgs .wa.edu . au   Emai l :   admini s t r a t ion @bcgs.wa .edu . au  

 

 

14 May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter serves as a quick reminder about a couple of things regarding the Year 6 Canberra 
Trip. 
 
The invoice sent by the School covers everything for the trip, except flights (that is; 
accommodation, all transfers, ski passes, ski gear, and food). Exceptions to this are lunch at 
the snow and lunch and dinner on the final day in Canberra (please be aware that students 
require a form of cashless money, such as a travelcard or credit card, as Perisher is now a 
cashless venue). Students are also to provide their own gloves or mittens, and sunglasses or 
ski goggles. 
 
Please note, students are to be collected from Perth Airport, Terminal 4, on arrival back in Perth. 
 
Final flight payments are to be paid to helloworld by Friday, 30 May. 
 
The final itinerary is attached. 
 
Important dates 
 
Friday, 30 May Working With Children cards, for supervising parents, presented to  
 Mrs Nicholson (Primary Office). 
 
Friday, 30 May Students - final flight payments to helloworld, Bunbury. 
 
Thursday, 7 August Parent information evening, Year 6 classroom, at 6.00pm - supervising 

parents must attend. 
 
If you have any questions that need to be answered prior to the parent information evening, 
please do not hesitate to email me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Geoff Dunbar 
Canberra Camp Co-ordinator 
 
geoff.dunbar@bcgs.wa.edu.au  
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